
 
 

Update on the e-Procurement System 

 

1. Public Bodies and Suppliers would recall the Notice issued by the Procurement Policy Office 
on 06 August 2024 to temporarily put on hold the e-Procurement System until further 
notice.  

 
2. Public bodies are hereby informed that the e-Procurement System 

(https://eproc.publicprocurement.govmu.org) is now under soft launch for a period of 48 
Hours with the use of the Nexprocure Signing and Encryption Utility (NSEU) version 
401.14.119 as from today.  

 
3. The users are hereby informed that an updated version of NSEU (version 401.14.119) is now 

available for download on the e-Procurement system.  All users of the e-Procurement 
system are advised to install the updated version of NSEU by downloading it from the e-
Procurement system. Before installing the updated NSEU, users are required to uninstall 
any previous version of NSEU running on their computer system.  

 
4. To get a step-by-step guidance on the process of uninstalling previous version of NSEU and 

installing the updated version of the NSEU, please refer to the user manual available on the 
e-Procurement system home page under How to? --> Install NexProcure Signing and 
Encryption Utility. 

 

5. Users are expected to send their feedback to the helpdesk of the PPO on 
eprocdesk@govmu.org on the performance of the new NSEU (version 401.14.119) within 
the next 48 hrs.  
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